Dawn Huntlez

From: Gavigan, Parker (VETS) <Parker.Gavigan@vets.ri.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 1:.04 PM

To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: Letter of support HB 5307

Hi Dawn,

I hope you're well. Is this the best email to send a letter of support? | will be sending one for HB 5307, being heard on
Tuesday. Can | get this over by Tuesday morning? Thank you.

PARKER GAVIGAN

Strategic Planning, Policy, and Communications Administrator
Rhode Island Office of Veterans Services

560 lefferson Blvd

Warwick, Ri 02886

401.486.5646 cell

Parker.Gavigan@vets.ri.gov




